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In support of the Board of Supervisors Proclaiming January as National Radon Action Month for El Dorado County
Whereas January is National Radon Action Month, a month set aside to inform, educate and encourage US citizens to test their homes for radon gas, and

Whereas Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger of California and Governor Jim Gibbons of Nevada have both proclaimed January as National Radon Action Month in their respective states, and

Whereas the State of California Department of Health Services Radon Program conducted the 2007 Tahoe Radon Survey in El Dorado, Placer and Nevada Counties and found that 38% of the homes in the Sierra Nevada region and fully 50% of the homes in South Lake Tahoe area have elevated radon readings, and

Whereas the University of Nevada Cooperative Extension Radon Program last week announced that 35% of the homes in Gardnerville and Minden and nearly 60% of the homes in Stateline, Glenbrook and Zephyr Cove have elevated radon readings, and 

Whereas the United States Forestry Service built their new Supervisor’s Building on Al Tahoe Blvd only a few years ago and over a year ago discovered elevated radon levels in the workspace principally because the architects did not plan for RRNC (Radon Resistant New Construction) and the building just happened to be built over a radon vent, which is a crack in the ground which allows more radon infiltration than normal, and has spent the past year trying to fix the problem and still is trying to this day, and 

Whereas Radon At Tahoe is asking all government agencies in the Lake Tahoe Basin and the County buildings in Placerville to test their buildings for radon so as not to fall into the embarrassing predicament as the U.S. Forestry Service, and
Whereas Radon Protection is listed as 9.1 and 9.2 under Indoor Environmental Quality and Clean Indoor Air in the LEED for homes checklist of the US Green Building Council, and 
Whereas the County of El Dorado so proclaimed National Radon Month last year,

Therefore the citizens of El Dorado County who are concerned about clean indoor air, (of which I, Jeff Miner, am their self-proclaimed representative), do hereby request that the Board of Supervisors officially proclaim January as National Radon Action Month for El Dorado County.

Jeff Miner

Radon At Tahoe

http://www.RadonAtTahoe.com
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